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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

We would like to invite you to join our Central Bucks Special Education Listserve. We 

would like to share information regarding trainings and relevant sessions occurring here at 

Central Bucks School District, as well as within the community, from outside organizations.  

 

To sign up for the Special Education Listserve, please visit the Central Bucks Internet at 

www.cbsd.org. Go to Departments  Student Services  Special Education  Special 

Education Service Events and click on the link.  

 

 

We hope that you will take this opportunity to learn about events occurring both in Central 

Bucks and the community, designed to support you and your students. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Central Bucks Special Education Department 

 

 

 

The CBSD values your privacy and personal information, including your email address.  As such, it 

will be kept confidential and it will never be sold to third parties.  Your email will be only used for 

communications about trainings, group meetings, and opportunities within the community. If at any 

time you would like to be removed from the list, simply click “unsubscribe” at the bottom of any email 

generated by the Listserve. 

http://www.cbsd.org/

